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President’s Corner

Hi folks,

Well it's February and winter is flying by! Remember
this upcoming meeting is one not to miss for many
reasons.Guest speaker author DJ Muller will be talking
about our favorite subject, the Striped Bass! The talk
veeting. wea.us, 7aoew SLAILS Al 7:30 sharp, he is also going to bring some
veeting, wea.2i5, 7aopm  DOO0KS, S0 If you want one now is a great opportunity to
Meeting, sat 2/20, 600pm PICK 1t UP!

Toms RentRorth Sehoel - Plagse bring your donations for the Berkeley table, you
can certainly bring them to the March meeting but it's
easier for the volunteer’s to sort and organize now than
the morning of the show.

2020 Calendar

Flea Market, Sun 3/1, 6:00AM
Meeting ,Wed.4/1,7:30PM
Meeting, Wed.5/6, 7:30PM
**Meeting, Sat.6/6, 7:30PM

Picnic, TBD

The flea market is by far the biggest fundraiser we do
so please like and share any face book post you see
come down your feed. This is and has been a group
effort, so let’s keep it up! Steve has a great vendor list
once again which should be sure to draw a crowd.

**Meeting, Sat.9/12,7:30PM
Meeting, Wed.10/7,7:30PM
Meeting, Wed.11/4,7:30PM
**Meeting,Sat.12/5,7:30PM

*Saturday meetings, please
bring a covered dish

President If you have a friend who may be interested in the club,

John Kravchak

kravehak@pinebeitauto.com - OFiNG them to the meeting! We always welcome guests
Vice President who want to see what it’s all about.

Steven Perna
srperna@aol.com

Secretary As | type this awaiting the Super bowl kickoff, | realize

Stephen J George

Nightstrikes@comeastnet — that | have had enough of winter and I'm ready to get
Treasurer back to the chase already. The ground hog has

Ed Mullen

Thursdayss@yahoo.com  predicted an early spring and | for one hope he’s right!

Delegate-at-Large
Jon Pulaski

thenifisherman@amailcom | N@ fOOd IS ordered and we are all set to get back to

Tom Basile

Basiless @verizon.net our Sea Side park meeting place.

Tony Senatore

Tonydet181@aol.com See everyone There! John

www.berkeleystriperclub.org


mailto:jkravchak@pinebeltauto.com
mailto:thenjfisherman@gmail.com
mailto:Basiles5@verizon.net

Page 2 of 2 February 2020 Club News

BSC Booster Club Note - All 2020 20 year Lifetime Member’s Dues of $1. A Month Will Be Covered By the
BSC Booster Club _BRONZE - $10

Fishermen'’s Flea Mkt 2/29 & 3/1 Timeline of Events Saturday 2/29 5:30 PM — HELP NEEDED Show Floor Plan Set-Up /
Tables & Chairs

Saturday 2/29 7:30PM —10PM Monthly March Meeting

Sunday 3/1 6:00AM — HELP NEEDED | encourage all members to maybe carpool with each other to help with the limited
parking situation. All BSC Members will be allowed to enter the show any time after 6AM and you must pay the $5.00
admission fee at that time. You can then browse and purchased items before the public enters @ 9AM. | just ask that you
do-not walk out pass the general public with bags full of plugs, tackle etc.,, please wait until after the doors open as it
does not look good. Nobody will be permitted to stand in BSC any plug builders Line prior to 8:30AM. We also asked if
you can help the vendors bringing in their inventory and directing them to their tables during this time and help navigate
the parking rules for the vendors.

Sunday 3/1 2:00PM — HELP NEEDED we need plenty of help breaking down the show (tables & chairs) and cleaning
up the gym.

Fishing Flea Market Criteria for Club Members Effective April 1st 2016,

New criteria In order to qualify for early admittance, a club member must meet one of the following requirements 1.
Is, a member in good standing and has attended 4 meetings since the previous flea market (Note: The youth EDU day and
the picnic count as meetings). 2. Is a committee chairperson or an active committee member. (Note: Fishing Flea Market
Set-up/Break-Down Does Not Qualify) 3. Is, a member in good standing and has remained so for the past 10 years.

2020 dues are due, and can be paid on PayPal, or at the meeting by check
or cash. > If paying by cash please try to have exact change or at least one
$1.00 bill as this will help us to make change quicker, and speed up the
whole process. > Thanks > Ed Mullen

Youth Education Bake Sale

Hi everyone, with the Flea Market less than a month away, | just wanted to update
everyone,

Our Bake Sale and Plug Raffle are the only fund raisers that the Youth Ed Committee
runs all year, and thanks to our members donations and support, and donations from
the vendors this has always been very successful for us.

Penny Nebus will be running our bake sale table again this year (thank you Penny).
Our bake sale table runs solely on donations from our members, examples are
homemade or store bought items.

So please contact Penny or myself if you are able to help out in any way.

Thanks everyone for your support, and I'll have more info as we get closer to March 1st.
Ed Mullen




